
 

 

 

 

Our ref: RP/ERE/Results Day Year 13 

 

 

Date: 21st July 2023 

 

 

Dear Y13 student, 

 

Y13 Results Day Thursday 17th August, 8am – 10am 

 

We hope you and your family are well.   

 

To ensure every pupil feels supported and has access to immediate guidance in the next stage of their 

education we are inviting you in to collect your results on Thursday 17th August, 8am – 10am. 

 

Please ensure that you bring your subject textbooks, so we can reimburse you for any book deposits made.  

Please bring your bank account details so a BACS form can be completed for this.  Please bring your UCAS 

Track number with you, so you can log into your UCAS account whilst at school if needed.  As a school we 

are required to inform the government of your intended destination after Sixth Form, this can be higher 

education, apprenticeships or paid employment.  Please bring details of this with you on results day too. 

 

UCAS and post-Sixth Form support 

 

For those of you who have applied to university through UCAS, we highly recommend you log on to your 

UCAS account and access the Track/Hub area and also check your email address at around 8.15am on results 

day.   

 

UCAS Track/Hub will update at around 8.15am and you will see if you have been accepted for your firm or 

insurance choice.  If you have not been accepted for either of these then you can then go through the Clearing 

process if required. 

 

Not being accepted onto your firm or insurance choice does not mean you have achieved “bad grades”.  If 

the universities do not reconsider, you can start the Clearing process by calling other universities that you 

would like to apply for.  

 

UCAS will not share your exam results with you, you will receive your results from your school.  If you are 

going to use the Clearing process, I recommend starting these phone calls to universities as soon as possible 

on results day.  We are more than happy to help with this process in school. 

 

  



 

If you have applied through UCAS there are two documents below that I recommend you read through before 

results day. 

 

1. UCAS information about results day: 

https://www.ucas.com/undergraduate/results-confirmation-and-clearing/ucas-undergraduate-

results 

2. Results, what you need to know:  

https://www.ucas.com/undergraduate/results-confirmation-and-clearing/results/results-what-you-

need-know  

3. What is clearing: 

https://www.ucas.com/undergraduate/clearing-and-results-day/what-clearing 

 

If you would like independent university, apprenticeship or careers advice at any time before or after results 

day, please email our careers advisor at careers@decschool.co.uk or email the school directly 

enquiry@decschool.co.uk   

 

If you have any questions regarding anything at all, please do not hesitate to contact the school on 

enquiry@decschool.co.uk  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

    

 

 

Mr R Prime     Mr K Scarth 

Headteacher     Head of Sixth Form 
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